
Upcoming District Events

Dear

Earlier this week, I sent out an email regarding the fiscal improvement of the state of
Illinois, I am happy to report in the past few days Illinois received a double upgrade from
S&P Global Ratings in our credit. Fiscally responsible choices over the last three years
have made real progress toward fiscal stability in Illinois. For the past 20 years, Illinois had
seen downgrade after downgrade. Now, Illinois has received a remarkable swing with
multiple credit upgrades. You can read a summary here. We have passed balanced
budgets, paid our bills and have been fiscally responsible and it is paying off!!

As Chair of the IL House Veterans Affairs committee, the recent Auditor General's report
on the circumstances surrounding the deaths of our Veterans at the LaSalle Veterans'
home is very concerning. I am scheduling a committee hearing to review these findings
and have a robust discussion on how we can keep our Veterans safe in that are under our
care. You can read my full statement here.

May is Military Appreciation Month. Being the only female USMC Veteran in the General
Assembly and my husband who is an Army Veteran along with my son who is currently
serving in the Navy, we are a military family. It is so important to recognize the support
families give to our Servicemembers who are currently serving. During this month,
remember to express gratitude to our service men and women, to their families, and for all
they do everyday. Also, I am a member of the Roosevelt Aurora American Legion and you
can join us at our monthly meeting for Veterans on May 13th at 8:00am at 1 E Benton
Street in Downtown Aurora. Hope to see you there!!

Over the next few months, my office is planning several events. Please read below for info
on our Shred Day, Kids Expo, and our bi-monthly senior food drive. As always any
questions on these events can be answered by calling my district office at (630)-585-1308
or visiting my website at www.ILDistrict84.com
.
Take care and be well,

https://capitolfax.com/2022/05/06/sp-also-gives-illinois-a-double-notch-upgrade/
http://www.ildistrict84.com/press-release-in-the-news-2022.html
http://www.ildistrict84.com/events.html
https://files.constantcontact.com/075c53af201/1214bd56-b979-409a-8ad4-4116fbde3d29.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/075c53af201/74f343d7-95a4-4d01-8377-88337c42de8c.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/075c53af201/b1ceabce-4de6-491b-a760-4d8b541410f8.pdf


P.S. Our Youth Advisory Council is seeking new members! All high school students are
encouraged to participate if you are interested in state government! If interested click here.

Thank you to all who donated to our
​Mutual Ground Drive!

Throughout the month of April, my office partnered with Representative Hernandez's office
to collect donations for Mutual Ground Domestic Violence Shelter in Aurora. These
donations will go towards individuals in crisis seeking assistance from Mutual Ground.
With over 50 items collected I wanted to thank all of you for helping us out.

Mutual Ground continues to collect donations all year long. If you'd like to drop off any
other items or want more information on what they do, please visit their website here.

(From L-R: Rep Kifowit, Mutual Ground Administer Krystyna , Molly from Rep Kifowit's Office,
​and Allison from Rep. Hernandez's Office)

http://www.ildistrict84.com/youth-advisory-council.html
http://mutualground.org/


May is Mental Health Awareness Month

While it's important to practice self care all year long, this month we're highlighting some
key aspects of self care that anyone can use!

1. Be physically active! Staying active and exercising have been shown to reduce
anxiety, depression, and stress.

2. Eating a well-balanced diet  can help you live a longer life and reduce your chances of
medical issues and the stress that comes with them. Visit nutrition.gov for more
information.

3. Pace yourself! Overworking and not creating time for yourself can cause undue mental
stress. Make time to relax and appreciate all that life has to offer.

4. Get enough quality sleep! Sleep is essential for the proper function of your body and
mind. Lack of sleep hurts your mental health and contributes to high blood pressure,
diabetes, heart attacks, heart failure, or stroke.

5. Reach out for help if you need it. If you feel like you are struggling with your mental
help, reach out! You can call the SAMHSA National Helpline 24/7 at 1-800-662-4357. You
can also visit www.dhs.state.il.us for more resources.

Senior Food Drive
May 23rd 11 AM-1PM

For the 3rd year we are partnering with Representative Keith Wheeler and Representative
Barbara Hernandez to distribute frozen meals to eligible seniors and all Veterans. You
must reside in Kane County, be 60 years of age or older, or a Veteran to participate in this
program. Additional particulars are on the flyer below. You may call any of our offices for
more information.

https://www.nutrition.gov/
https://www.dhs.state.il.us/page.aspx


Shred & Recycle Day
June 18th 9 AM-12 PM

Mark your calendars for a late spring cleaning day! On June 18th, come out from 9am-
12pm to shred any old documents, papers, and recycle other household items. See below
for items that will be accepted at this rain or shine event. Call (630)-585-1308 with any
questions.



Kids Expo "Touch a Truck" 2022
September 10th, 10 AM-1 PM

Our Kids Expo has been confirmed for September 10th from 10am - 1pm! This is a perfect
day for children and adults to come out and learn about vehicles ranging from firetrucks,
ambulances, and a medivac helicopter. There will be food trucks and a variety of other fun



organizations and activities at this event as well.

I highly encourage everyone to come out, engage with all our local participants, and have
fun! See below for more info.

Facebook Live Mondays at 9 AM

I continue to host Monday Morning Coffee live via Facebook at 9:00am-10:00am where
you can post your comments and questions.

I realize not everyone has Facebook. The good news is that you can still participate. If you
would like to join us on Monday mornings, you can join in via ZOOM! Once connected via
ZOOM, you'll be able to interact just as if you were on Facebook. Don't worry you will not
be on live - your video feed and mic will be muted.



The ZOOM link will be emailed to everyone separately for Monday morning participation.

If you would like to join us, please email Michelle@ILDistrict84.com or call the
office at 630.585.1308.

630.585.1308 stephanie.kifowit@att.net Visit our website

Twitter Instagram Facebook

mailto:michelle@ildistrict84.com
mailto:michelle@ildistrict84.com
mailto:stephanie.kifowit@att.net
http://www.ildistrict84.com/
https://twitter.com/ILDistrict84
https://www.instagram.com/ildistrict84/
https://www.facebook.com/ILDistrict84

